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VIA EMAIL and RESS 
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Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, Ontario, M4P 1E4 

Dear Nancy Marconi: 

Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) 
Ontario Energy Board (OEB) File No. EB-2022-0248 
Mohawks of the Bay of Quinte Community Expansion Project 
Interrogatory Responses - Redacted 

Enclosed please find the redacted interrogatory responses for the Mohawks of the Bay 
of Quinte Community Expansion Project (“Project”).   

In accordance with the OEB’s Practice Direction on Confidential Filings, Enbridge Gas 
has redacted confidential information from the following exhibits.  Details of the specific 
information and reasons for confidential treatment are set out below: 

Exhibit Description of 
Document 

Confidential 
Information 
Location 

Brief 
Description 

Basis for 
Confidentiality 

Exhibit I.ED.2 
Attachment 2 

IR Response to 
Exhibit I.ED.2 

Page 21 and 22 Personal 
Information 

The redactions relate to 
the names and contact 
information of 
community residents. 
This information should 
not be disclosed in 
accordance with the 
Freedom of Information 
and Protection of 
Privacy Act. Pursuant to 
section 10 of the OEB’s 
Practice Direction on 
Confidential Filings, 
such information should 
not be provided to 
parties to a proceeding. 
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Also, please note an excel version of the following exhibits have been included with this 
submission. 

• Exhibit I.ED.1, Attachment 2
• Exhibit I.ED.5, Attachment 1

Also, please note that in Enbridge Gas’s response to EB-2022-0249 Exhibit I.ED.16, 
part e), the Company noted that it will file an updated response with the OEB no later 
than May 31, 2023. 

The unredacted confidential Exhibits will be sent separately via email to the OEB. 

The above noted submission has been filed electronically through the OEB’s RESS and 
will be made available on Enbridge Gas’s website. 

If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned. 

Sincerely, 

Eric VanRuymbeke 
Sr Advisor, Leave to Construct Applications 
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